
Sacred Heart Villa School 

Sisters of the Sacred Heart of Jesus 

5269 Lewiston Road 

Lewiston, NY 14092 

285-9257 School    284-8273 Convent 

Email: shvillaschool@gmail.com  

Website: www.shvilla.org 

June 1, 2025 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to a new month dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus. Happy Feast of the Sacred Heart on June 27th.   

Summer is finally here. As from June 9th, the students can wear their regular clothes to school. Please dress 

your child properly to school. TANK TOPS OR FLIP FLOPS ARE NOT ALLOWED.  SHORTS MUST BE AT THE 

KNEE.  The students must wear their sneakers to be able to play during recess time. 

 

Please know that by June 5th, 2025, all tuition and fees must be paid in full. If you have not yet paid the tuition 

for the month of May and June or the new registration fee, please do so soon.   

 

The Field Day for the students will be on June 4th, 2025 starting between 11:45 AM; it will be the last day of gym 

for this school year and a fun day for the students.  

The 3rd and 4th Grade final Exam will be on June 9th, 10th, 11th, & 12th.  

Saturday, June 14th is the Pre-K4 and Kindergarten Graduation at 1:30 PM prompt.  Graduation will be in the 

school Auditorium. There will be refreshment after graduation in the gym.    

Since June 15th is the Father’s Day. Happy Father’s Day to all our fathers. 

 

We will have our in-school picnic on June 17th starting at 11:30 AM. See details in the attachment.  

Juneteenth is a Federal Holiday in the United States. There will be No School on June 19th. 

 

June 20th will be the last day of school for all the students in Grade Pre-K to 4th and dismissal will be at 11:30 

AM.  There will be a Thanksgiving Mass, followed by a reception of Awards after Mass. The students should come 

dressed properly for Mass. We thank our Sacred Heart Villa families for allowing us to teach your children throughout 

this school year. God bless you all. 

Also, if you have not yet registered your child for the next academic school year, please do so. Textbooks orders are 

processed only for students who are registered. The deadline for ordering the textbooks is by July 1st.  

 

Starting in September 2025, our students will begin the Robotic program from Engineering for Kids Buffalo. 

The Program will run from September- May. The first four classes introduce basic concepts of engineering and focus 

on the engineering design process and allow students to take home a project after each class to improve on their 

designs at home and explore outside of the class (more details to follow later). 

Summer camp will start on July 1st and ends on August 1st. There will be no tutoring this summer because some of 

the Sisters will be visiting their families. Have a safe and healthy summer. Happy Feast of the Sacred Heart on June 

27th. 

Sincerely,  

Sr. Grace Dike, SCGR 

mailto:shvillaschool@gmail.com
http://www.shvilla.org/


P/S: Read the details for in-school-picnic. 

Attachment:  

 IN-SCHOOL PICNIC  

When: June 17, 2025 at 11:30 AM. Parents are welcome to join us. If you would like to help us with 

roasting, please let us know. Thank you. 

Sr. Maryann’s class will provide fruits & veggies  

Sr. Emilia’s class will provide hot dogs & hamburgers  

The Kindergarten & 3rd-4th will provide deserts  

The 1st Graders will provide juice boxes and bottled water.  

The 2nd Grade will provide hot dog & hamburger buns 

The Sisters will provide plates, napkins, & bounce house w/out water 

Thank you for your cooperation as always.  

God bless you. 

 

 

 


